
 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL SAHIBABAD 
 

Salutes DAVIAN warriors, 

& acknowledges the optimistic support of parents, 

& courage displayed by the students, 

By staying home & following lockdown rules, 

Cheerfully attending online classes, 

Submitting assignments on time, 

Appearing confidently in assessments 

& exhibiting the spirit of true DAVIANs. 

 

GUIDELINES FOR REOPENING SCHOOL 

Dear parents, 

Warm greetings to all of you! 

We feel elated to share with you that we are planning to reopen the school soon as per the 
Govt. orders. However, prior to this, we will ensure that all SOP’s for ensuring everyone’s safety 
under the Govt. guidelines are strictly followed in the school. We once again stress upon the 
fact that the safety and health of our students, employees and parents is always our topmost 
priority.  At DAV we are doing everything possible to make sure that the risk for everyone in our 
care is minimised and  you can rely on us for ensuring safety and health while helping to contain 
the spread of COVID-19.  We are taking every possible measure to ensure the compliance of 
Govt. directives to provide a comfortable and healthy learning environment while maintaining 
social distancing guidelines. 
 
The following steps are being enforced at school in this regard. You are requested to take a 
note of the same. 
 

• Our teaching & non-teaching staff have been deputed with duties to help and guide your 
ward everywhere in the premises.   



• Parents are requested to ensure that they prepare the child mentally by positively 
encouraging him/her to feel comfortable while attending classes in the school premises. 

• They must carry a portable sanitizer bottle, extra mask, water bottle, lunch and stationery 
to ensure that they don’t need to share or exchange with other students. 

• Parents are advised to instruct their ward to use all personal protective measures like 
washing their hands and avoid touching the railings, etc.  All the railings, school desks, 
gates, school furniture will be sanitised with sanitizers daily before the arrival of the 
students into the school premises. 

• Parents entering the school from all the gates are requested to use hand sanitizer 
provided at all the gates with school guards.  Sanitizers are available at the Reception area 
and all other vintage areas for use of staff, students and parents.  

• All activities including gathering of students in the school are strictly banned till further 
order. 

• Students travelling by school transport should follow the instructions given in guidelines 
and maintain social distance while travelling. 

• At school we are ensuring proper cleanliness and sanitization of the entire premises 
including the labs, washrooms & other vital areas. 

• Students will not be allowed to use the school canteen to get food items in between 
classes. So they should carry enough food items to be able to manage during the time 
they remain in school. 

• In the classrooms, enough distance will be maintained between desks of students to 
ensure a safe distance as per Govt. directives. Students will get regular instructions from 
Class Teachers & Wing Incharges in their class official Whatsapp groups about attending 
classes during the week as per the scheduled Roll Numbers.  
  

We humbly request you to strictly follow preventive measures without creating any panic. We 
can all make the situation normal and safe for our children with our joint efforts & cooperation. 
 
We are sending a consent form with this circular. Please follow the sample language used in this 
and send a photograph of your duly signed handwritten consent letter to the Class Teacher 
allowing your ward to attend classes in the school premises regularly.  
  
                
                “When it rains, look for rainbows; 
                                                            When it’s dark, look for stars.” 
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PRINCIPAL 
 
 


